

Yau Yat Chuen Garden City Club Ltd. 又一村花園俱樂部有限公司

16 March, 2022

Update on COVID-19 Vigilance Measures

Dear Members,

In view of the sufficient personnel for provision of the Chinese food catering services, the Club will reopen the Chinese Restaurant this coming Friday, 18 March. Besides, the opening hours of the Club, including the Chinese Restaurant, car park and Reading Lounge will be subject to temporary change again until further notice. For details, please check the belows:

1. Restaurants

Facilities	Details
Chinese Restaurant	Opening hours:
	Monday to Friday (11:00am - 8:00pm)
	Saturday, Sunday & Public Holidays (9:00am - 8:00pm)
	Dine-in services will be available until 5:59pm (Dining in last orders at 5:00pm)
	Only take-aways will be allowed from 6:00pm (Last take-away orders at 7:00pm)
	Each membership can only book a maximum of 3 tables at a time
Verbena Café	Opening hours :
	Monday to Sunday (8:00am - 6:00pm)
	Dine-in and take-away services will be available until 5:59pm (Last orders at 5:00pm)
	Each membership can only book a maximum of 3 tables at a time

- 2. The Club will be closed at 8:00pm daily.
- 3. All sports and recreational facilities operated under the Private Recreational Leases continue to be temporarily suspended.

The Club will continue to closely monitor the epidemic situation and review the various measures as required.

Furthermore, due to the deteriorating COVID-19 situation, the Club, including its catering facilities, was closed during late of the previous month. Upon reopening of the Club, only Verbena Café recommences limited catering operation temporarily. In view of these arrangements, the validity period of New Year Gift, Food & Beverage Cash Coupons (HK\$1,000) will be extended to Saturday, 30 April. The Club management believe that such extension will give members flexibility in visiting the Club and enjoying cash coupons for the catering services.

For further enquiries, please feel free to contact us at 2397 4311. During the epidemic, we ask for your support and understanding for the precautionary arrangements we have done. At last, with my best wishes to you and your family.

Yours sincerely,

The Club management Yau Yat Chuen Garden City Club

